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ASX AND MEDIA RELEASE 

24 November 2023 

NSW OPERATIONS – EXTENSION OF MANAGER APPOINTMENT 

Further to the announcements on 17 October 2022 and 16 December 2022 in relation to the 
appointment (and subsequent extension via regulation to 19 January 2023) of Mr Nicholas Weeks as 
manager (Manager) of the Sydney Casino, The Star Entertainment Group Limited (The Star) advises 
that the New South Wales Independent Casino Commission (NICC) has notified The Star that the 
NICC has requested that the term of the appointment of the Manager be extended by regulation to  
30 June 2024, unless earlier terminated by the NICC. The NICC has advised The Star that the NICC 
intends for this to be the final extension of the Manager’s term. 

The NICC has advised The Star that the proposed extension is to give The Star additional time to 
satisfy the NICC that it is capable of undertaking the remedial action required for it to become suitable 
and be permitted to return to gaming in accordance with the provisions of the Sydney casino licence. 

The Star is continuing to engage with the NICC and the Manager in relation to its remediation plan as 
it relates to the Sydney Casino (which is yet to be approved in New South Wales) and other matters. 

 

Authorised by: 
Board of Directors  

For further information:  

Financial analysts Christina Katsibouba, Group Chief Financial Officer  Tel: + 61 2 9657 7154 
Media Peter Jenkins, Chief of Staff  Tel: + 61 439 015 292 
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